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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

September 22, 1998 

 

To:  Laura Denk 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  Bob Skwirot 

CIA Team Leader 

 

From:  Michelle Combs 

Associate Director for Research and Review 

 

Subject: Working Files on Yuriy Ivanovich Nosenko Containing Information Not  

 Believed Relevant to the Assassination of President John F. Kennedy 

 

Previously, the Review Board voted to declare NBR approximately 2400 pages of  material on Yuriy 

Ivanovich Nosenko contained in the CIA sequestered collection microfilm unrelated to the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy.   

 

The Review Board staff has since examined an additional two boxes of working files on Nosenko 

produced as a result of the search for records related to the Kennedy assassination.  This material 

either duplicates or is the original copy of the sequestered collection microfilm material previously 

declared NBR.  For example, many of the original tapes from which transcripts were produced are 

found in the working files.  The Board previously declared the transcripts, which are found in the 

sequestered collection microfilm, to be NBR.  The files contain no new material which would add to 

the understanding of the Nosenko story. 

 

I recommend that the Board declare the contents of the two boxes of working files on Nosenko to be 

NBR.  

 

 


